Our Family Meeting Fund

Too often when the second parent dies, children drift apart. Without the common bond of “Mom and Dad,” children unintentionally fall out of the habit of getting together on a regular basis. This letter expresses the parents’ hope that their children will continue to gather as a family unit and removes any financial obstacle to doing so. 

Dear children,
When we are young, it is easy to take family for granted and pay little attention to nurturing relationships. As we grow older, however, we realize that families can easily fracture due to hurt feelings, perceived wrongs and/or simply inattention. From our perspective (now in the last third of life), we can confidently say, “Family is everything!”
As you know, we have been holding organized family meetings for a number of years.
Our goals have been consistent: 
1. Build stronger personal relationships among each other so we can work better together when we are called upon to make difficult family decisions. 
2. Share our personal values with you. 
3. Share some aspects of our financial and estate plans with you. 
4. Help educate you about finances and personal wealth building. 
When we are both gone, we would like you to continue these meetings. In doing so, you honor us and our efforts to build a strong family. To that end, we have set aside a sum of money to create a limited liability company (LLC) to help pay for future family meetings. It is our hope that by subsidizing your meeting expenses, you will continue the tradition of family meetings long after we are gone. 
In addition to subsidizing your meeting expenses, we believe that there is enough money set aside to pay a good portion of the cost of annual family reunions. Again, we hope you will continue hosting family reunions for yourselves and the generations that follow. We can only provide the structure and the funds: The implementation is up to you. 
Love,
Mom and Dad 
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